COMMITTEE REPORT

Committee name: Artists-in-Residence
Date submitted: January 3, 2007

Highlights for the upcoming month: 

The Artists@Work student project will soon be on display at Kidzu Children’s Museum. There will be an opening reception on Thursday, February 1st from 6-7:30 pm to which all CHPAC directors will be invited. The work, entitled “Pop Art Recycled” will then hang in its permanent home at Seawell Elementary. 
Last meeting date: Thursday, December 28th, 2006

Attendees: Debbie Hepp, Kate Flory, Steve Wright, Pam Pease

Summary of discussion(s): Planning for publicity efforts and Kidzu opening reception.

Action items for full commission to consider: None

Future action items: None

Next meeting scheduled: TBA

Submitted by: Pamela Pease

